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Rejoice always,  

pray continually, 

give thanks in all circumstances;  

for this is God’s will for you in Christ Jesus. 

(1 Thessalonians 5:16-18) 
Estén siempre alegres, 

oren sin cesar, 

den gracias a Dios en toda situación,  

porque esta es su voluntad para ustedes en Cristo Jesús.  

(1 Tesalonicenses 5:16-18) 
 

    Today is the day 

    Welcome & Call to Worship                          Tim Lehman 

    I’ll praise my maker                                      

    I will stand in the congregation                    Sing the Story 113                                  

    Offering Ourselves & Our Gifts 

    Beautiful things 

    Children ages 4 through grade 2 are dismissed to Children’s Church 

    Sharing & Congregational Prayer  
     Where have you witnessed God’s work during the week? 

 Where is God’s presence needed? 

 

    Luke 18:1-8                     Patricia Morales & Katelyn Nussbaum      

    “Nagging God”                                 Mark Schloneger 

           

    You are salt for the earth                          Hymnal: A Worship Book 226 

    Make me a channel of your peace                           Sing the Journey 56 

    Benediction 



    Respond with: Blessed be the name of the Lord! 

 

Our Prayers 

Those unable to attend services: Bill Yoder, Thelma Harley, Judy Yoder, Elroy & Alberta Troyer 

Pastor Mario, Carmen and family with the San Lucas Church, our sister church in San Martin, 

Mexico. 

Those recovering: Yadira Rodriguez, Lee Troyer, Jake Stoltzfus 

Congregational members who have lost spouses  

and family members. 
Nurture 

Sunday school classes for all ages are held from 9-10am   

Children’s Church: To help assure the safety of the children,we ask that a responsible person 

meet your children at the Children’s Church door as soon as they are dismissed. 

Today: Lois & Cheyenne Chupp, Tim Nafziger & Francisco Behan Morillo 

Childcare is available in the basement nursery for children ages 3 years and younger.   

Today: Deena & Christina Elizalde, Marsha Mast 
 

Coming Events 
 

February 8  Women’s Work Day 

February 9-11  Jr Youth Winter Retreat  

   at Amigo Centre 

February 16-18 MYF Winter Retreat  

   at Amigo Centre 

March 4-10  Hosting college students for LaCasa 

March 13  Coordinating Council 

March 25  Palm Sunday 
 

The Peace Lamp is lit each week as a reminder to pray for peace in our community and world. 
 

Please email announcements to the church office before Friday or give them to the worship 

leader prior to worship. 
 

Announcements 
 

The Souper Bowl MYF fund raiser will be happening next Sunday, February 4, after the 

worship service. Please come to eat soup and support the MYF. 
 

Next Sunday is our monthly food drive. Pick up some extras this week to donate.  Here are 

some needs: 

Pasta; Rice; Dried Beans (pinto, black, small red beans, etc.) 

Vegetable Oil; Harina flour for making tortillas 

Sugar; White Flour; Healthy after-school Snacks 

Laundry Soap 
 

Birthday & MCC offerings will be collected next Sunday, February 4. 



 

 Chamberlain School is in our neighborhood. We are supporting the school and it’s staff in 

various ways. A sign-up sheet is on the bulletin board help in February at the Fun Fair.  Check 

it out, sign up! 
 

Evangelism Commission requests donations of disposable diapers to re-stock the church 

supply for NG community families. Sizes newborn, and 1, 2 & 3 are especially needed at this 

time. Diapers can be dropped off underneath the church mailboxes. Thanks so much! 

Address Change 

Edna Thomas has moved to Manor 4 at Greencroft. 

Her new address is: 

1801 Greencroft Blvd., Apt. 138 

Goshen, IN 46526 

Phone: 574-537-4260 

 
 

Prayer Requests/Notes 

 

If you have a prayer concern or need, you are encouraged to contact Mark Schloneger, Izaete Nafziger or 

one of the Elders, either after worship today or during the week.   

Available elders are Bob Steury, Gail Yoder & Randy Lehman. 
 

 
North Goshen Mennonite Church                                                                  

574-533-4255  

P.O. Box 505                                       office@northgoshenmc.com 

Goshen, IN  46527                
 

Pastoral-Elder Team 

Mark Schloneger, Pastor                  536-0246  mark.s@northgoshenmc.com 

Izaete Nafziger, Pastor Team                202-4344 izaete.n@northgoshenmc.com 

Jerry Wittrig, Pastor Emeritus                   533-2408  jwtrg@comcast.net 

Jacob Liechty, Pastoral Intern         303-746-8578 jebliechty@ambs.edu 
 

Bob Steury, Elder -Chair                 533-6736  bsteury@veada.com 

Gail Yoder, Elder      533-3234 egyoder@gmail.com 

Randy Lehman, Elder           903-6760 rocketmenno@gmail.com 


